
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Baker, JoshJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov

Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
Date: 5/30/2012 1:44:14 PM

Subject: Fw: Grant Letter of Support

 

From: Debbie Hammond [mailto:DebbieHammond@scstatehouse.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, May 30, 2012 01:43 PM

To: Veldran, Katherine 

Subject: RE: Grant Letter of Support 

 

Katherine,
 
A support letter from the Governor is required, and the application deadline is June 7.
 
Let me know if you need anything else.
 
Thanks,
Debbie
 
From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, May 30, 2012 1:22 PM
 
To: Debbie Hammond
 
Subject: Re: Grant Letter of Support
 
Debbie, 
 
Two questions from policy shop regarding the grant: 1. Is the gubernatorial support letter required? 2. When is the 
due date? 
 

Thank you, 
 
Katherine 
 
From: Veldran, Katherine 
 
Sent: Wednesday, May 30, 2012 12:58 PM
 
To: 'DebbieHammond@scstatehouse.gov' <DebbieHammond@scstatehouse.gov> 
 
Subject: Re: Grant Letter of Support 
 
 
Received. I will follow up asap. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Katherine 
 
From: Debbie Hammond [mailto:DebbieHammond@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, May 30, 2012 11:59 AM
 
To: Veldran, Katherine 
 
Subject: Grant Letter of Support 
 
 
Dear Kathryn,
 
As we discussed, I am forwarding you the following documents for the Governor’s review:
 

1.        a copy of the proposed letter of support (to be signed by the Governor);
2.        a summary of the grant; and

mailto:Veldran,%20Katherine
mailto:JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov
mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov


3.        a letter of support from DHEC, who partners with the Lt. Governor’s Office of Aging, in utilizing the grant 
proceeds.

 
Please let me know if you have any questions or need any additional information, and please extend our gratitude to 
the Governor for her consideration.
 
Thanks so much for your help!
 
Sincerely,
 
Debbie Hammond
Chief of Staff
S.C. Lt. Governor's Office
Post Office Box 142
Columbia, South Carolina  29202
(803) 734-2083 office; (803) 734-2082 fax
debbiehammond@scstatehouse.gov
 


